
After much effort over more than three quarters of a year our work on the Regulation Plan for the 
University of Peace on the “Peace Plateau” is finished! On July 1st the “Detailed Regulation for the 
Mt.Tron University of Peace” was submitted to the Municipality of Alvdal. The Regulation Plan 
contains a regulation plan map, regulation provisions and plan descriptions together with a risk and 
vulnerability analysis. Botanical registrations and registrations of cultural monuments were also car-
ried out prior to this work.

The Regulation Plan is now being processed by the municipality and this will likely take the rest of 
the year. By the beginning of next year our hope is to have a publicly sanctioned Regulation Plan 
for the University of Peace. We will then be ready to negotiate with the land owners to buy land and 
actively go out to secure the financial support for the construction work.

See the Illustration Plan for the University of Peace on the next page!

July 2011  *  Mt.Tron University of Peace Foundation  *  No. 2 Vol. 14

Changing summer weather at Alvdal, 11 July 2011 at 09:57 hrs. Seen from South West. Photo: BP.

The work with the Regulation Plan is finished!



Illustration plan for the Mt.Tron University of Peace

Shown here is the basic Illustration Plan for the University of Peace which is included in the plan descriptions of the Detailed Regulation. 
In the plan, road, parking and a small building for hang glider activity and /or cafeteria are also included.



New homepages: www.shantibu.no



Screen capture of the page of Sri Ananda (upper part section).
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New homepages (cont.)

The web pages on the domain shantibu.no have been 
made to present easily accessible information on, first of 
all the two main sources of inspiration behind the idea 
and the project for the University of Peace, namely Sri 
Ananda Acharya and Swami Paramananda, and second-
ly, both past and present activities linked to the place 
Shantibu.

The new homepages contain links from the homepages 
of the University of Peace on www.tronuni.org (on the 
contact page) and links to the University of Peace are 
to be found on the opening page “Shantibu”. The two 
domains refer to each other while remaining independ-
ent. The new homepages show a continuous link with 
the work for the University of Peace through more than 
50 years!


